TO: FCC

RE: Request for Confidentiality
FCCID: ; NM5WL2400-PCM
DATE: June 15, 1999

Gentlemen:

In accordance with FCC Rules Part 0.459, we hereby request confidential treatment
for the above referenced Certification application. The items to be held in confidence
include all submitted schematic diagrams.

Extensive research and development efforts have provided us with spread spectrum
radio technology that significantly outperforms much of the competition. This new
technology gives our company a competitive advantage, and we feel that our efforts
could be quickly undermined if the design information were to be made public.

Sincerely,

Michael

President

Young Design, Inc. ¢ 308 Hillwood Avenue * Falls Church, VA 22046
Tel: (703) 237-9090 * Fax: (703) 237-9092
http://www.ydi.com




